

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 19th September 2021

The children had a very busy week learning all about different parts of their body. They have been drawing self-portraits making sure that they have included their eyes, ears, nose, mouth, hair and other facial features. The children have started PE lessons and are enjoying their time developing their gross motor skills. Next week we will continue our learning about body parts and talk about our family and who is in it.



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Please make sure that your child wears black shoes to school.

Any colour of trainers can be worn on PE days.



HOME ACTIVITY:

Please complete the VLE activities with your children on the day that they are at home. The activities will be on the website and the link will be shared with you via Class Dojo.



PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 19th September 2021

Photos of the Week



